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Tenney Matthew

From: ilse singer <ilse_ny@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:45 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To all it may concern, 
 
I write to you as a concerned Oregonian and with respect to HB 4029. 
 
The proposed location for this bridge is in exactly wrong place and bridge proponents seem intent on 
pushing it through anyway. 
 
I urge you to SUPPORT HB 4029, and protect the Deschutes River while finding an alternate location 
for connecting trails.  
 
I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic Oregon waterways. 
 
In this time when public lands are under attack from our current administration and extractive 
industries, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
Ilse Singer 


